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l 
GENERAL NOTICE TO FISHERMEN 

NO. 02/2014 
 
 

APPROACH TO SILLOTH MARSHALL 
DOCK 

 
 
Fishing vessels wanting to enter Silloth Marshall Dock are recommended to make their 
approach from a distance of approximately 2 cables from the North knuckle. Initially they 
should stem the tide to access its effect and once this has been done then approach 
keeping the north dock entrance open. Once they come into the lee of the break water they 
should then turn and make their entrance at a suitable speed to effect a safe passage. 
 
Vessels should be aware that they may experience a counter current as they get closer in to 
the entrance especially on spring tides.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I. D. Macpherson 
 

Deputy Harbour Master 
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